Our Ref JP/AH/RMO

25th September 2025



Dear Parent/Carer

Year 11 Information Evening Follow-up Letter

We would like to thank all parents, carers and pupils who attended our Year 11 Information Evening on Tuesday 23rd September. We have attached the PowerPoint from the evening, but please be aware if you were not at the evening some of the slides will not be contextualised in isolation.

The parental and pupil attendance at the evening was far higher than last academic year and this is another positive sign of what lies ahead for the current Year 11 cohort. We are lucky to have such supportive parents.

Please see below our suggested to do list for all Year 11 pupils this week:

- 1. Check you have a mock timetable and are aware of when your exams are scheduled over the coming weeks.
- 2. Ensure you can log into your school email account, GCSE Pod and any other site you need access to for revision. If there are any issues, please speak to your Personal Development (PD) tutor.
- 3. Create a revision timetable and establish a consistent routine around revision and social activities.
- 4. Plan your revision in advance so you do not waste time.
- 5. Attend the 6th Open Evening on Tuesday 18th November (5pm-7pm), so you can discuss your options moving forward beyond August 2026.
- 6. Attend Parent Evening on Thursday 4th December 2025 (3.30pm-6.30pm) following your mock results to ensure you know how to improve in all your subjects.

If you have any questions coming from the information evening, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Hill (Assistant Headteacher) via postbox@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk or by calling 01902 558222 and please find attached with this letter the presentation information that was presented during the evening.

Yours faithfully

Mr Phillips Headteacher

ENC





